Bulletin Notes for June 2022

June 5 - Pentecost

Leaving a Legacy to the Parish: Giving assets to the parish endowment fund through your will enables you to help your parish long into the future, without affecting your cash flow now. For more information, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at igreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440.



June 12 – Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity

"Love never ends." 1 Corinthians 13:8 - The love for your parish can live on forever when you include the parish endowment fund in your will. The parish endowment fund ensures the vitality of your parish long into the future. To request a free planning your will booklet, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at igreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440, or go to cfngalegacy.org to learn more.

June 19 - Solemnity of Corpus Christi - Father's Day

Happy Father's Day! Make a gift in honor of or in memory of your father. It is easy to honor your father with a gift to his parish endowment fund. Make a gift in his name that will benefit his parish now and forever. For more information, please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440, or go to cfnga.org/give.

June 26 – 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Do you have an insurance policy you no longer need? Donate it to the **parish endowment fund**. The process is simple and it will help the parish for many years to come. You will receive a nice tax deduction based on the cash value in the policy. For details, contact Juliet Greco at igreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440.

Additional Bulletin Note

Please consider including an announcement about the Deo Gratias Society in your bulletin a few time over the next few months. If you know someone from your parish who has named your parish in his or her will, please let us know so we can celebrate their commitment to the Catholic community.

Deo Gratias – Thanks Be To God! Have you planned a gift in your will or estate plan to support your parish, Catholic school or favorite ministry? Contact the Catholic Foundation to be included and honored in the Deo Gratias Society. This year's Mass and celebration with Archbishop Hartmayer will be September 10 at 10 a.m. Visit cfnga.org or call 404.497.9440 for more information.